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SUMMARY: 
 - The purpose of the report is to provide an overview to the Board of Trustees on the Denton ISD proposed 
attendance boundary modifications for Ginnings Elementary to allow for the rebuild of the new Ginnings 
Elementary on the same physical plot of land. 
 
PREVIOUS BOARD ACTION: 
 - None 
 
BACKGROUND INFORMATION: 
 - A report was provided to the Board of Trustees on December 10, 2024, which contained projected 
enrollment data. Construction of Ginnings Elementary will begin in the summer of 2025 and conclude in the spring 
of 2027.  
 
SIGNIFICANT ISSUES: 
 -None 
 
FISCAL IMPLICATIONS: 
 - None. The rebuild of Ginnings Elementary was included in the 2023 bond package approved by voters. 
  
BENEFIT OF ACTION: 
 - To allow rezoning to occur during the summer of 2025 which will expedite the rebuild of Ginnings 
Elementary on the same physical plot of land.  
 
PROCEDURAL AND REPORTING IMPLICATIONS: 
 - No additional reporting implications. 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT RECEIVED: 
 - None 
  
ALTERNATIVES: 
 - None 
 
OTHER COMMENTS: 
 -  None 
 
SUPERINTENDENT’S RECOMMENDATION:  
 -Recommended approval. 
 
STAFF PERSONS RESPONSIBLE: 
 - Lacey Rainey, Assistant Superintendent 
                 School Leadership & Academic Programs 
 
ATTACHMENT: 
 - None 
 
APPROVAL: 

Signature of Staff Member Proposing Recommendation: 
Comments:___________________________________________________________________________________ 

Signature of Divisional Assistant Superintendent:  
Comments:___________________________________________________________________________________ 
Signature of Superintendent: _____________________________________________________________________ 
Comments:___________________________________________________________________________________ 


